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12th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Council Movie Night – Friday 17th January 2025, 3.45-5.45 pm 

‘INSIDE OUT 2’ - £4.00 per child (includes 2 snacks and a drink) 

 

The School Council has organised a movie night on Friday 17th January 2025, when we will be 

showing the movie ‘INSIDE OUT 2’! 

 

Entry will cost £4.00 per child; this includes a drink and a choice of two of the following 

snacks: a bag of sweets, a small chocolate bar, popcorn or crisps. 

 

Children attending can stay after school until the movie starts at 3.45 pm.  Children should be 

collected at 5.45 pm from the Small Hall which can be entered from the School’s car park. 

 

If you would like your child to attend this event, you can make your contribution payment by 

using our secure internet payment site ParentPay.  However, our policy is that no child should 

be discriminated against by virtue of their inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income Support 

or a similar benefit should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in 

the strictest confidence.  

 

To secure your child’s place, £4.00 per child must be received before 3.30 pm on Friday 10th 

January 2025.  This is now on the ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual way.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Jules, Chloe, Albie and Rupert            

 

The School Council Team 
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